Clip and save Truce’s column on Daybreak -

Re. "City Council, don't let Daybreak go forward,” Sept. 18:

Thank you, Valerie Truce, for consolidating the concerns
regarding the Daybreak development.

Keep her article handy as reference for friends who con-
sider purchasing one of the homes and wonder why insur-
ance companies refuse to offer flood insurance at a reason-
able price, or at all.

Mia Brink, Reno



